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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
December 7, 2018 
 
John Crowley 
JC Minerals LLC 
382 McArthur Dr. 
Lone Tree, CO 80124 
 
RE: NOI Modification (MD-01) Withdrawn, LGPD2-2, DRMS File No. P-2015-021 
 
Dear Mr. Crowley, 
 
On December 4, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your formal 
withdrawal of the Modification Application (MD-01) submitted on November 29, 2018, for the Notice 
of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations (NOI) known as the LGPD2-2, File NO. P-2015-021.  
 
MD-01 is consider withdrawn. The Financial Warranty form and Check No. 1213 in the amount of 
$2,000.00 submitted with MD-01 is being returned to you and is enclosed with this letter. The MD-01 
application fee of $86.00 has already been processed, but the Division can credit this amount toward 
your future mining application. As discussed, if you choose to submit a 110(1) mine reclamation permit, 
please submit a $202.00 application fee instead of the required $288.00 application fee.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8132. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
EC: Michael Cunningham with DRMS 
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